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Dear Parents / Guardians, 

Season’s Greetings!!! 

As the new Academic Year 2018-19 has started today onwards. We take this honour to welcome all the 

students back to the school for yet another exciting year. We look forward for a more effective corporation with 

you and ensure that your children to achieve their highest competence.  Your consistent support at home can 

make our children achieve the desired objectives and vision of the school. We acknowledge the fact that a strong 

partnership with you will create tremendous changes in your child’s daily life. As partners, we share the 

responsibility for our children’s success and want you to know that we will do our very best to make them more 

cultured and value based. We wish you guide and support your child’s learning by ensuring that he/she:  

1) Follows School rules and regulations and maintain discipline in the school. 

2) Regular haircut with neat and tidy uniform and polished shoes will strictly be checked on daily basis and 

if repeatedly found violating parents will be called and will be send back to home. 

3) Completes all homework assignments given by the teacher. 

4) Daily Loud reading to ensure that he develops love for reading and improve command over the language. 

5) Shares school experiences and new learning skills with you so that you are aware of his/her school life. 

6) Know that you expect him/her to make the school proud in any events he takes part and achieve success. 

7) Please do not send any eatables or gifts with your ward on the occasion of his/her Birthday. We expect 

plant saplings from students/ books for school library. 

8) Send the child with proper Civil Dress on Birthday. No sleeveless or provocative attire is expected. If 

found the student will not be entertained in the classroom. Parents will be called and the child will be 

send back to home. 

We are pleased to celebrate the success of our fourth 10th batch which has passed out with 100 percent 

making it a hat trick this year and all students scored good percentage. We congratulate all students and parents 

for believing in us. We would like to take opportunity to congratulate the team of my teachers who has worked 

hard for the same.  

The school value that we are focusing this academic year is Discipline we have higher expectation, higher 

standards and higher achievements focused this year .We will prepare your child for upcoming school and other 

co-curricular activities. As a school we will also focus on work ethics (e.g.: paying attention in class, regular 

homework submission and good self-study habits). We urge you to work with us, and closely monitor your 

child’s work and revision schedule so that he/she will be competent enough to face the new challenges in the 

future. We hope to build a strong partnership with all parents / guardians in moulding the character of our 

children. 

 

PARENT ORIENTATIONON Saturday, 16/6/2018 (Attendance is compulsory) 

SECTION TIMING 

PRIMARY - GRADE   1 TO 5 10. 00 AM 

SECONDARY  - GRADE  6 TO 10 02. 00 PM 

 

 

Thank You, 

Ms. Snehal Narvekar 

Principal  

 


